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October 6, 2009

Nigel Crawford, P.E.

Remediation Department

NYSDEC

47-40 21st Street

Long Island City, NY 11101

Re: Annual Maintenance, Repair and Monitoring Report

Pelham Bay Landfill, Bronx, New York

March 2008 through February 2009

Dear Mr. Crawford:

Attached is one electronic copy ofPelham Bay Landfill Maintenance, Repair and

Monitoring Program Annual Report for the March 2008 through February 2009

operating period, prepared by Severn Trent Environmental Services.

Please contact me at (718) 595-4925 or Rupak Raha at (718) 595-6210 if you have

any questions or need additional information.

Very truly yours,

Walter Gdjlzueta, P.E.

Chief, Division of Residual Operations

WG/sg

Cc: Jane O'Connell (NYSDEC)

Dawn Hettrick (NYSDOH)

Rupa Raha


